
            Date: 27-06-2018 

 

Dear Parent, 

Please note that your ward has been selected for school cricket team and training is scheduled 

on July 06, 2018 (Every Friday, 3.00pm to 4.15pm).  Kindly make the annual payment of Rs.2500/- 

to the school office on June 30, 2018 between 11.00am to 1.00pm. 

 

For Manipal School 

 

Principal 
Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
PERMISSION LETTER FROM THE PARENT 

 
I……………………………………………………………….. parent of ………………………………………………………………… 

Class……… Sec…………studying at Manipal School, permit my ward to join Cricket Coaching at 

School.  

 

 

Signature of Parent : 

Name of Parent (Block Letters) :_____________________ Mob No:_________________ 

 


